Bulletin No. 10 November 1967

Last meeting was the Annual General. The election results were:-

President H L Paish Vice President R Smithard Treasurer P Gregory Secretary G Croghan Programme Officer F Martin Librarian Mrs.S B Martin Reader R Smithard Publicity Officer Publishing Committee Census

The last jobs were stood over till the next meetin g. If you want to help in something not too enerous dont be bashful. Next year will be active and many hands make light work, they say.

Annual Dinner A reminder. Rofes Restaurant, 25th. November, reception 7.00 PM, 32.10 per head, R.S.V.P. 10th. November.

Constitution The motion to amend the Constitution in respect of fees and membership categories was passed; a copy of the new Constitution will be available shortly.

Subs. for 1968 are now due and after 31st. December membership will cost \$2.00.

The Reader's job is to keep track of literature, newspaper articles, etc. and to bring relevant information to our notice.

The Programme Officer will arrange the logistics of field trips so that we can make the most of our limited time. For instance, if we want to go and see some rock lily flowers Mr. Martin will arrange a time and place where they will be in bloom.

1968 programme. A series of lecturettes on simple botany is being worked out. There will be one each month, given by ourselves, and it is hoped to commence as soon as the skllabus is written.

A letter has gone to the National Park Trust expressing our concern at reported plans to develop part of the Park for campers and caravanners, and an invitation to a Trust member to attend our next meeting to explain their policy and answer some questions on various aspects of Park management.

Next meeting: - 9th. November.

G Croghan. Hon. Sec.